
Our labs at the University of Waterloo include the Lab

for Infant Development and Language and the

Developmental Learning Lab. In our labs, we are

fascinated by the development of cognition and

language in infants, toddlers, and children.

 

Our studies rely on volunteers from the community.

Help us discover how children learn about language

and the world around them!

All of our studies take under 30 minutes to complete

and are set up like games, shows on a stage, or shows

on a TV screen, and are designed to be as engaging as

possible. 

Studies come with PRIZES or prize draw entries!

How does your child learn? 

Telephone: (519)-888-4567 ext. 33332

Email: babylab@uwaterloo.ca

Website: 

https://uwaterloo.ca/infant-and-child-studies-group/sign 

Address: 200 University Ave West, Waterloo

All of our studies have been reviewed and received ethics clearance  through a University of Waterloo Research Ethics Board.

We would love for you and your child to participate!

Do you have a child aged 0—7 years?


